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Message 
 

I was very much delighted in associating myself with my colleagues of the 

Department of English in organizing a three-day National Seminar on “Subaltern 

Literature: Resistance and Reconstruction” from 23 – 25 January, 2018.  There was an 

overwhelming response to the seminar from the creative writers, teaching fraternity, 

researchers and students.  The selected papers are published in the form of two volumes of 

articles titled, Indian Writings in English: A Subaltern Perspective and Black Writings: A 

Subaltern Perspective in the UGC approved journal, Language in India. 

 

I congratulate Dr. T. Deivasigamani, the Director of the three-day National Seminar 

for his laudable efforts in making it a big success.  I am equally happy over the fact that he 

has taken much pain in bringing out these two volumes of articles, which shows his 

commitment and devotion to his profession and the Department.  I wish him success in his 

academic endeavors.  

 

 

(K. Rajaraman) 

 

 

 


